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Be An Active Voice!
Fort Lee Family Housing would like to invite you to join your Community 
Advisory Board. We need a representative for each of the following 
neighborhoods: Jackson Circle, Adams Chase, and Madison Park.

If you are interested in representing your neighborhood, please visit our o�ce 
or call us for additional information.

Fort Lee Family Housing founded the new Community Advisory Board in 
2019. Residents from each neighborhood and a representative of Hunt 
Military Communities at Fort Lee comprise the Board. The CAB meets 
periodically to discuss various topics of interest, assist in planning community 
events, as well as serve as an active liaison for information between 
neighborhood residents and Hunt Military Communities. Please consider this 
opportunity to bring life and spirit to the community through cooperation 
within our neighborhoods.

Father’s Day!
This year, we will be celebrating all of our amazing dads on Sunday, June 21, 
2020.

Father's Day is a day of honoring fatherhood and paternal bonds as well as the 
in�uence of fathers in society. 

It celebrates the contribution that fathers and father �gures make for their 
children's lives. Its origins may lie in a memorial service held for a large group 
of men, many of them fathers, who were killed in a mining accident in 
Monongah, West Virginia in 1907.

Our President’s Message

From all of us here at Hunt Military 
Communities, I want to wish all the fathers 
out there the sincerest Happy Father's Day.  
Whether you are serving far away or close to 
home – or supporting a spouse who is active 
duty – your commitment to your country 
and families is admirable. We look forward 
to honoring you this month.

In May, Hunt Military Communities teamed up with Wear Blue: Run To 
Remember in organizing Memorial Day virtual run/walk events in our 
communities.  Wear Blue: Run To Remember, a national, nonpro�t 
organization is committed to building a running community that honors 
the service and sacri�ce of the American military.  

This year, wear blue hosted the event as a virtual run/walk, enabling 
runners and walkers from all over the U.S. to continue on in the mission – 
to honor our nation's fallen by learning their stories, speaking their 
names out aloud and honoring their legacies. Runners and walkers were 
encouraged to participate on an individual basis and became part of a 
living memorial to America's fallen heroes and showed support for the 
families they left behind.  Hundreds of HMC employees and residents 
participated in the event across the U.S.  

Thank you to all who ran, walked, and supported this worthwhile event. 
It is because of your dedication to the cause we are able to honor and 
recognize our American fallen heroes in such a thoughtful way.  

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY
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Let’s Try & Change Our Focus 
From COVID-19
The majority of the population is most likely very knowledgeable 
on the most popular National Holidays in the month of June. A lot 
of the general public celebrates Father’s Day and Flag Day to and 
many are aware of Juneteenth as well. However, this month we 
have decided to focus on the National Holiday that a lot of residents 
may appreciate: the US Army’s birthday!

Did You Know?
June is the national month for Post-Traumatic Stress Disorder 
(PTSD) awareness. June 27th is also National PTSD Awareness Day.  
A lot of people battle PTSD in silence. Hunt Companies wants to 
acknowledge our veterans, retirees, and active duty residents who 
may battle PTSD. The month is dedicated to raising awareness 
about the condition and how to access treatment. June is also 
known for Men’s Health Month. 

Hunt Companies is dedicated to our residents! We want to focus on 
the positive things going on in our world! Let’s try and change our 
focus from COVID-19 and focus on ways to help the people around 
us who make a di�erence! Learning new things can be fun and 
exciting! June is full of national holidays! However, PTSD Awareness 
is very meaningful to us, granting us the opportunity to learn more 
and help the people who help us! 

RENTCAFÉ Is The Place To Be!
HAVE YOU SIGNED UP FOR OUR RESIDENT PORTAL?

• Enjoy 24/7 self-service account management

• Submit and track your routine maintenance requests

• Upcoming community events and more are posted here!

We are continually recruiting our residents to sign up for our 
RENTCafé app.  We have increased to 499 participants, but our 
goal is 1,130.  

If you need assistance with the registration process or encounter 
issues with the Resident Portal, please call your management 
team at 804-733-1558.

We are going to do the RENTCafé contest again for the month of 
June, 2020.

Whoevers registers for the RENTCafé Portal/App in the month of 
June will be entered into a drawing for a chance to win $100 in 
FREE RENT!

June 14th is the US Army’s 245th Birthday!


